## Latifa School For Girls



مدرسة لطيفة

برعابة حكومة دبي

Under the aegis of the Government of Dubai

25th April, 2019

## To the Parents of Pupils in Foundation stage 1

Dear Parents,

As part of the Fs1 topic on "color theme (Yellow)", we would like to take your daughter to visit Fun city & spinneys Mercato mall on Monday 29th April, 2019 during school hours. The pupils will be closely supervised by staff of Latifa School.

Please be advised that your daughter should bring a healthy lunch box with her on the educational visit. Your daughter should wear her P.E kit.

We cannot stress strongly enough the importance of wearing seatbelts and would like to remind you that it is school policy to insist that pupils wear their seatbelts on school transport at all times.

In the best interest of the girls, we politely ask that parents do not attend any Educational visit unless specifically requested to do so by Matron.

If your Annual Student Payment has not yet been received, we would ask that this be done as soon as possible so costs for the Educational visit can be paid.

If you do not wish your daughter to attend, please contact the school office on Sunday 28th April, 2019.

Yours sincerely,

MS. DEBRA FORSYTH

Headteacher

MRS.BARBARA HEATON Head of Primary

## Latifa School For Girls



## مدرسة لطيفة

برعاية حكومة دبي

Under the aegis of the Government of Dubai

25 أبريل 2019

السادة أولياء أمور طالبات المرحلتين التأسيسيتين الأولى / الكرام

تحية طيبة وبعد،

ند \_ \_ يطكم علماً بأننا نرغب في اصطحاب ابنتكم إلى "فن سيتي" ومتجر "سبينيس" في مركاتو مول، كجزء من المنهج الدراسي عن موضوع (اللون الأصفر)، وذلك يوم الإثنين الموافق 29 أبريل 2019، خلال ساعات الدوام المدرسي. ستكون الطالبات تحت إشراف معلمات مدرسة لطيفة.

يرجى العلم أنه على ابنتكم إحضار حقيبة الطعام الصحى الخاصة بها خلال الزيارة التعليمية.

نود أن نؤكد على أهمية ارتداء حزام الأمان، ولذلك نذكركم بأن سيا سة المدر سة تقة ضي إلزام الطالبات بارتداء الحزام في كافة الأوقات أثناء تواجدهن في الحافلة المدرسية.

من أجل مصلحة الطالبات، نرجو من أولياء الأمور عدم التواجد في أي زيارة تعليمية إلا بطلب خاص من ممرضة المدرسة.

في حال عدم قيامكم بسداد مبلغ دفعة الطالب السنوية الخاصة بابنتكم، نرجو منكم تسديدها في أقرب وقت ممكن حتى نتمكن من دفع تكاليف الزيارات التعليمية.

في حال عدم رغبتكم في ذهاب ابنتكم لهذه الردلة، الرجاء الاتصال بمكتب الإدارة يوم الأحد الموافق 28 أبريل 2019.

وتفضلوا بقبول فائق الاحترام،

لل بيرا فورسايث الم

مديرة المدرسة

السيدة باربرا هيتون رئيسة القسم الابتدائي